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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: City Clerks Office
Sent: 2024/08/29 9:36 AM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep; Urquhart, Chandra
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]FW: Oppose to City File # OZS-2024-0039 Location 9379 Clarkway ward

10

 
 

From: ritesh  >  
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2024 9:25 AM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; cityclerkoffice@brampton.ca 
Cc: Toor, Gurpartap (Councillor) <Gurpartap.Toor@brampton.ca>; Singh, Harkirat - Councillor 
<Harkirat.Singh@brampton.ca>; Sunny, Chinoye <Chinoye.Sunny@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]FW: Oppose to City File # OZS-2024-0039 Location 9379 Clarkway ward 10 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Please find below...I have entered wrong email address earlier   
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: ritesh   
Date: 2024-08-28 11:04 p.m. (GMT-05:00)  
To: cityclerkoffice@brampton.ca  
Cc: chinoye.sunny@brampton.ca, gurpartap.toor@brampton.ca, harkirat.singh@brampton.ca  
Subject: Oppose to City File # OZS-2024-0039 Location 9379 Clarkway ward 10  
 
Dear City of Brampton Planning Department, 
 
I am writing to express my strong opposition to the application by Blackthorn Development Corp to 
amend the official plan and zoning by-law for 9379 Clarkway Drive in Ward 10. 
 
I am living  which is negibour street of propose site. 
 
Below is my points for opposing: 
 
1. Clarkway Drive is small street with overwhelming with high traffic. We frequ see accidents  
 
2. Increase in noise traffic  
 
3. I am facing parking issue while dropping and picking children from school  
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4. Already local schools class size at full capacity, multiple PoDs are in use to accommodate students 
And students will not get proper attention which will impact the quality of education. Schools are over 
crowded. 
 
5. Lack of green space in area. At one side govt. Imposing carbon tax and other side planning to cut green 
space. Green space absorbing noise pollution as well. I kindly requesting to preserve green space 
 
6. our community is also experiencing a strain on local amenities, such as grocery stores and banks, due 
to the high population density. Introducing high-rise buildings would only add more frustration and 
congestion to our daily lives. 
 
6. No Garden on our side of residents area, kids needs to cross road to go in park. You can make park in 
this green space. 
 
7. While construction is in place  , lot of noise and dirt in the air which will have negative impact on 
children and residents health. 
 
For all the reasons stated above, I strongly urge the City of Brampton to reject the application to amend 
the zoning by-law for 9379 Clarkway Drive.  
 
Thank you for considering my concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ritesh Gandhi 

   
  

 
 

 

 


